1at. Hay 19-'5&!

Dasr Erie Wood,
Thanks for your notice of the mesting of tha

Blologloal Methods Group, which I em glad to have and will poat
on my notlce board,

I do not expect mysslf to be eble to attend the meeting on
11th., tut I do value the opportunity of keeping ry department
in toueh with your work.

Yours sincerely,



